

SUMMER TERM 2007

Issue number 5 – 18th May 2007

Dear Parents and Carers

The Centenary Awards Ceremony on Tuesday was a great success. The Mayor and her Consort were the guests of honour and they thoroughly enjoyed the event. We were very privileged to have John Nettles – former pupil of the school – as the guest speaker. Pupils, staff and parents met his hilarious anecdotes of school days with mirth. He also spoke at length about the encouragement of his teachers to take opportunities that have led to his success. We look forward to welcoming him back to Poltair again on the 30th June when we celebrate the Centenary of the school.

Please make sure you buy your ticket for the Centenary as soon as possible.

Have a lovely weekend.



National walk to School Week 21st May to 25th May 2007

Poltair, along with other schools in Cornwall, has been invited to participate in the National Walk to School Week to promote the importance of walking.

We are not suggesting that your child has to walk to school as for some we know this is not a possibility. However, if you feel the journey to school is safe for your child to walk then please join in this initiative.

